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Note on the Financial Statements File – Hallmark Health IPA 

The Hallmark Health IPA was not in existence until September 30/October 1, 2017 and therefore will not 

have a financial statement by the 2018 filing deadline. Therefore, as allowed by MA-RPO Program staff 

by e-mail on 6/21/2018, Hallmark Health IPA is not required to submit a Financial Statement file or 

Audited Financial Statements as part of its 2018 filing.  


